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Dear Committee members:

I live in the coast where my job and my passion is working for healthy salmon, clean,
abundant water, and flourishing communities with a high quality of life.

Oregon's rivers and streams are essential to what I love and theses resources must be sustained
with high quality, ample water.

I support full funding for ODFW's Water Quality and Quantity Program (POP 123). The
program must be sustained and enhanced with additional funding. Especially in light of the
changes we're already seeing due to climate change-this program is more important than ever
if we are to maintain salmon and other cold water species.

Please fully find this program.

Thank you.

Fran Recht
P.O. Box 1344
Depoe Bay, OR 97341

cc Rep. David Gomberg
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